Head of Class
March 25, 2024

Good Evening Sussex Academy Families,

I would like to thank all of the parent volunteers who have pitched in at the Secondary Campus
office this month as our Student Services staff have been very busy conducting one-on-one
scheduling meetings with all of our students in grades 8-11. Spring Break begins this Friday,
March 29 with schools reopening on Monday, April 8. | hope all of you are able to stop and
enjoy some family time together over the next week. Fingers crossed for great weather!

| am continuing to share the link to details about important spring assessments for your
reference: SA Assessments Parent Letter.docx

Use this list to connect with faculty and staff as the need arises. Staff Directory 2023-24.xIsx

Read on to learn about events and activities taking place at each campus.

Sincerely,
Janet Owens
Interim Head of School


https://docs.google.com/document/d/16EZfl1UIbaebNsvdys6wYjGKO8MP36zh/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=100972484935418586679&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1C01VPd2GIwU02wUCsflq3Rsi-E3iQnwu/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=100972484935418586679&rtpof=true&sd=true

Athletic Updates:
See last week's sports report & recap and what’s coming up this week here in the

Weekly Report.

The SA Sports Boosters is excited to announce the opportunity for our senior athletes to
earn scholarship money. One male and one female scholar-athlete will each be awarded

$1, 500 to be used to further their education! Here is the scholarship application.

Special Announcements

e Junior/Senior Prom takes place on Saturday, April 13th at Willowbrook. Please
contact Mrs. Caron Norton for more information:
o caron.norton@saas.k12.de.us

Upcoming Dates and Activities

Date Activity Point of Contact Location/Additional
Information

March Senior Course Dr. Sherry HIGH SCHOOL

2024 Selection Macbury COURSE SCHEDULING
2024-2025

sherry.macbury
@saas.k12.de.u

S
4/8/2024 Books Needed for Andie Davis, Students in Dr. Davis's
Honors English 11 andie.davis@saas.k Honors English 11 class
12.de.us have selected books for

literature circles. Students
will need to have their
selected books with them on
Monday, April 8, when they
return from spring break to
begin reading and analysis.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cWFDYu8r_-RqiwziRg8YklsYWr04PU0x/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sjDDue30rQCYqhUkZzItrPnbSr6czxlk/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1cMt_NHRMM7UZGpabHRnipZeZ2FPHexUAdMTNV5Ccao4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1cMt_NHRMM7UZGpabHRnipZeZ2FPHexUAdMTNV5Ccao4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1cMt_NHRMM7UZGpabHRnipZeZ2FPHexUAdMTNV5Ccao4/edit?usp=sharing

